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Dear	Friends	of	the	Arts,	
	
Langhorne	Council	for	the	Arts	has	had	a	busy	year	so	far,	and	it’s	not	over	yet.		As	you’ll	see,	we’ve	been	all	
over	the	map!	
		

• In	January,	we	introduced	a	Winter	Series	of	concerts	at	the	Richardson	House	on	the	First	Fridays	
of	January	through	April.	

	
• In	March,	we	celebrated	Women’s	History	Month	with	an	actress	portraying	Emily	Roebling,	who	

supervised	the	building	of	the	Brooklyn	Bridge,	at	Middletown	Friends	Meetinghouse.	
	

• In	April,	we	created	and	posted	a	self-guided	tour	of	murals	in	Lower	Bucks	(did	you	know	there	are	
nearly	30	of	them?!).	

	
• In	May,	we	awarded	scholarships	to	Neshaminy	middle	and	high	school	music	students.	

	
• In	June,	we	held	our	First	Arts	at	the	Farm	event	at	Langhorne	Heritage	Farm,	complete	with	30	dogs	

showing	off	their	abstract	painting	chops.	
	

• In	June	through	August,	we	enjoyed	Five	diverse	presentations	at	our	12th	annual	Summer	Speakers	
Series	at	the	Anna	Mary	Williamson	Library/Museum.	

	
• In	 June	 through	 September,	 we	 hosted	 four	 amazing	 musical	 performances	 at	 First	 Fridays	 in	

Hulmeville	at	Johnson	Hall	Coffeehouse.			
	
And,	coming	up	on	October	5	(rain	date	Oct	6)	from	noon-5	PM,	LCA	will	host	our	3rd	Annual	PORCH	FEST	
in	Langhorne	Borough!		Six	porches,	more	than	a	dozen	bands	playing	funk,	jazz,	folk,	and	everything	in-
between;		it’s	a	great	family-friendly	event.		So	mark	your	calendar,	alert	your	friends,	and	bring	your	lawn	
chairs.		The	event	map	and	other	details	will	be	posted	on	www.LanghorneArts.org	as	the	date	approaches.	
	
For	over	thirty	years,	LCA	has	made	our	community	a	vibrant	place	to	live	and	visit,	but	we	can’t	do	it	alone.		
If	you	are	already	a	member	of	LCA,	please	renew	today.		If	you	haven’t	yet	joined	LCA,	please	do!		This	year	
there	are	two	ways	to	join:	(1)	mail	your	check	with	the	enclosed	form,	or	(2)	join	online.	Either	way,	100%	
of	your	dues	and	donations	go	directly	to	LCA.	You	have	the	option	to	select,	designate,	or	opt	out	of	a	fee	
to	the	online	platform,	if	you	decide	to	join	online.		Our	membership	year	runs	from	September	1,	2024	to	
August	31,	2025.	
	
Thank	you	for	supporting	the	arts	in	our	community!	
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